
 

 

Announcements for December 4 

 

 

 We will do the critter tournament in class next Monday. You must be in class for your critter to 

participate.    If you are still improving your critter I will download any critters that are handed in by 

noon today and use the new ones in the tournament.  Just hand in the new critters again as Lab 10; 

that won’t overwrite anything you have previously handed in. 

  


